
University of Zululand

BID CANCELLATION NOTICE
The University of Zululand would like to thank you for submitting bid proposals for the bids listed 
below, we regret to inform you that the University has resolved to cancel the said bids.

•	 Tender No. UZ10/2017 - Appointment of a service provider to provide internal 
auditing services for the University of Zululand for a period of five years.

•	 Tender No. UZ19/2016 - Appointment of a qualified service provider to supply 
digital signage equipment, install and configure all such equipment for the 
selected areas identified by the University of Zululand.

•	 Tender No. UZ20/2016 - Appointment of a qualified service provider to supply 
and implement a computerised clinical management system/solution for the 
University of Zululand.

•	 Tender No. UZ20/2016 - Appointment of a qualified service provider to supply 
and implement a computerised clinical management system/solution for the 
University of Zululand.

The University of Zululand would also like to highly appreciate the time you took to submit 
your proposals to this institution. We look forward to being able to invite you to submit further 
proposals in the future. Any inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.


